
 
 

 

 
 
 

Virtual Public Meeting on Metrolinx Construction Activities at 
Pape Avenue Junior Public School 

Thursday, November 28, 2024 
6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Following the Metrolinx Pape-Riverdale public meeting on November 19, 2024, the Toronto 
District School Board will hold a virtual meeting for parents/guardians/caregivers and staff of 
Pape Avenue Junior Public School and Pape Children’s House on November 28, 2024. This 
session will focus specifically on the impact of the ongoing construction on the school and 

child care centre and how Metrolinx’s future plans may affect the Pape Avenue Junior Public 
School community. The meeting will include a presentation by TDSB Facility Services and 
Planning staff, as well as an opportunity for parents/guardians/caregivers and staff to ask 
questions and share feedback. 

Participants must pre-register to join the virtual public meeting. To do so, please use 

this link:  https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_n_gOFlGSTa2h8Y6zN5wL7A 

For questions about the registration process, accessibility or to request an accommodation, 

please contact Zdenka Sucevic at zdenka.sucevic@tdsb.on.ca or by phone at 416-394-7526 by 
Monday, November 18, 2024. 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Elizabeth Addo 
Executive Superintendent (Acting) 
Learning Centre 2 

Anastasia Poulis 
Superintendent 
Family of Schools 15 

Maia Puccetti 
Executive Officer 
Facilities and Planning 

 

C.c. Sara Ehrhardt - Trustee, Ward 15 
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